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Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry
Dear


We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry. We will be having a special pre-term Birthday celebration in honor of our newest (Age) year old Headboy, (Name).Please Join us on (Date). at (Address).


If you must contact by muggle phone dial (Name & Phone) or muggle email (Email).
Wizard’s and Witch’s work robes and hats are optional.


Yours Sincerely
